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Outreach: Rollins College Field School  
 
East Central staff attended Rollins College Field School for two days. The first day included a 
tour of St. Augustine archaeology and the Lighthouse Archaeological Maritime Program 
conservation lab, as well as a visit to the FPAN office. The second day involved teaching 
students the process of 3D documentation of sites in the field. Students learned the process of 
photogrammetry and how to record units, and learned about terrestrial laser scanning.  
 
 

 
Rollins College Student, Savannah, photographing her unit for photogrammetry.  

 
 
 

 



 
Outreach: Florida Anthropological Society Meeting  
 

The East Central and Northeast regions presented a poster at the Florida Anthropological Society 
meeting. The poster, A Snapshot of Heritage at Risk in Florida: Results from a Two-Year Study 
Through HMS Florida highlighted observed climate-change impacts on 116 archaeological sites 
across the state, and introduced a new Science Collaborative Grant Project, the People of Guana. 
Staff also presented 3D printed sites from digital data collected during the 2-year study.   

 

 
HMS Poster at FAS. 

 
 
 


